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Executive Committee Report 
 
Review of Sustainable Development Surplus, Current Planning Reserve 
Policy 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the Current Planning Reserve Policy C570, as outlined in Attachment 
1 of the October 22, 2012, Financial Services and Utilities report 
2012CA3024, be approved. 

History 

• At the November 19, 2012, Executive Committee meeting, the October 22, 
2012, Financial Services and Utilities report 2012CA3024 was considered 
and the Committee heard from D. Peck, Canadian Home Builders 
Association.  

Attachment 

October 22, 2012, Financial Services and Utilities report 2012CA3024 
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